
Northwood School District Posting (Monday, April 3rd, 2023)

VILLAGE OF MINONG SCHOOL BOARD VACANCY POSTING

The Northwood School District Board of Education recognizes Julie Denham for her many
years of service on the school board and dedication to the district throughout her term.

As Julie has resigned from the Board effective March 27th, 2023, the Northwood School
District is looking to fill the board vacancy in the Village of Minong municipality.

All interested applicants are encouraged to submit a letter of interest to the District Office and
attention of Mr. Scot Kelly, Superintendent by noon on Tuesday, May 2nd, 2023. Once
completed, Mr. Kelly will reach out to you with additional information including the Board
interview process (tentatively the evening of Wednesday, May 3rd) and the term length for
the selected candidate.

Per District Policy 0141
The Board of Education shall consist of five (5) members. One member is elected from each
of the following municipalities:

A. Frog Creek
B. Gordon
C. Town of Minong
D. Village of Minong
E. Wascott

Per District Policy 0142.2
A school elector in the School District is eligible to be a Board member. Board candidates
must be residents of the municipality, (Frog Creek, Gordon, Town of Minong, Village of
Minong and Wascott).

Michelle Manor, Board Clerk - Northwood School District

The Vision of the Northwood School District is:
To prepare lifelong learners to be productive citizens in an ever-changing global society.


